

FIFTY FC BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Date: 5/13/26

Time: 8:30-9:30

Location: Google Meet

- 1. Attendance** - Kristin Armstrong, Jenn Walbroehl, Jilliam Laurenzo, Carrina Bestiva, Nate Jerard, Jackie Kelly

Approval of the minutes from previous meeting

2. Officer's Reports (20 Minutes)

a. Presidents' Report - (5 Minutes):

b. Vice Presidents

i. VP of Coaching-Kristin Armstrong (5 Minutes)

- Tryouts → are we good with the most recent version? Do we want Beestera to help again? I will be also sending out a sign-up sheet
- Will send final tryout flyer to Carrie and Wendy to check QR code and link
- Coaches for next season → I will be sending out an email asking for intentions for next year
- Volunteer hours - coaches/board members don't have to pay any volunteer fees

ii. VP of Scheduling-Jenn Fritz-Walbroehl(5 Minutes)

-

iii. VP of Community-Aileen Valenta (5 Minutes) - Krisitin provided update

- Aileen is getting survey feedback

iv. VP of Finances/Treasurer-Jackie Kelly, Patrick Luker and Morgan Montone

- Heard from Morgan today, missing 2022 and 2023 8/1 hard deadline to get it done, can email Morgan to see if this can be done or we should reach out to Matt
- Banking needs to be switched to Jackie

v. VP of Fundraising-Katie Holt and Jamie Boucher

-

d. Secretary-Carrie Otis (5 Minutes)

e. Past Executive Board Member-FJ Zwicklbauer and Sue Torelli (5 Minutes)

f. Recreational Soccer Director-Nate & Megan Jerard (5 Minutes)

- First practice was today
- Has an invoice from Bill
- Has about 80 jerseys left over
- Rec increased by 60-80 kids this spring
- Look to using some left over money from uniforms to buy new soccer balls for tournaments
- Needs coverage for 5/30 - will send email to board to help out that day
- Will send email out again to travel parents about signing up for volunteering

g. Information Technology-Wendy Harris (5 Minutes)

-

h. Registrar- Jillian and Kyle Ketcham (5 Minutes)

I. Tournament Director-Breanne Thomas & Joshua Culhane (5 Minutes)

- Teams - 37 teams
- Will extend discount, 6/1 close out registration
- Participation awards for U8 and U10 teams - going through Crown Awards - will take about a week to get them
- Champion awards for U12 and U14 teams - will send trophy ideas to board
- Simple Concession Stand - water quick snacks
- Schedule and Scoring - discussion of how to get scores to score table, maybe have a tv to post scoares at the barn (?)
- Shoot-out - looking at different ideas and will see if we should do this
- Sign-Ups using Sign Up Genius - to bring snacks for simple concessions
- Set-Up the night before
- Registration Table
- Sponsorships/Donations - Josh is working on
- Portable toilets invoice due in a few days - will follow up w/ Patrick if this has been paid

- Breanne will let board know if we need to meet more before the tournament

j. CDYSL Representative-Kelsey Collins (5 Minutes)

-

k. Equipment and Field Manager-Darren Friot (5 Minutes):

L. Uniform Coordinator - Crystal Duchane

- We are scheduling a meeting with Bill to get online store up and running, along with how uniforms will be ordered for next season

4. Committee Reports (5 minutes)

a.

5. Old Business (5 Minutes)

a.

6. New Business (10 Minutes)

a.

7. Communications and comments from the floor (5 Minutes)

a.

8. Anything for the good of the order?

a.

9. Next Meeting:

- a. June 10th @ 8:30pm
- b. July 8th @ 8:30pm
- c. August 12th@ 8:30pm

10. Adjournment